CLARIFICATIONS- Part III – RFP #7131
ERP REPLACEMENT


Vendor question: Please confirm that the required thumb drive submission is now due on December 6.
UCLA Health Response: Yes.  The RFI response version on tangible electronic media will be accepted up till the close of business on Tuesday, December 6.  The deadline for the emailed version remains Friday, December 2.
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